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Dear Kindergarten Meadow Pond Families, 
 
Welcome to Meadow Pond Elementary School!   We ask that you ‘Save the Date’ for our Kindergarten 
Visitation scheduled for Thursday, September 2 at 1:45 p.m. at Meadow Pond Elementary School.   
 
Our plan is to welcome our incoming Kindergartners and invite them to the classrooms with their assigned 
teachers. Teacher placements will be posted on Infinite Campus Parent Portal on Monday, August 30 by 4 pm.  
We also plan to welcome parents/guardians into the school building during the visitation. Current health 
guidelines (i.e., masks, contact information and distancing) will be in place. However, please know that if 
guidance from New York State or our local health department changes, we will need to adjust our plan 
accordingly. 
 
 MPES PTO representatives will also be joining us for visitation to welcome you to the school community.   
 
If you have summer plans that interfere with your ability to attend this visitation, please do not be concerned. 
The Kindergarten Teachers and staff take great care to ensure that all students feel comfortable and safe in 
their learning environment on the first day of school, Thursday, September 9. Kindergarten students will be 
met at arrival and escorted to their classrooms. 
 
We ask that all Kindergarten families RSVP to this event.  Please complete this  MPES K Visitation Link.   
 
One great resource for new families is the school website, specifically the PTO page that can be found under 
the Parents tab, and then the MPES PTO tab.   If you have not seen our supply list and would like to purchase 
items, please refer to the PTO website.  If you wish to drop off your child’s school supplies during the 
visitation, please feel free to do so. We encourage you to visit this part of our website regardless! 
 
Information regarding transportation, meal plan and other important information about the upcoming school 
year will be communicated to all MPES families in late August. We look forward to meeting you, and if you 
have any questions, please call our school office at 914-763-7901.  
 
 
Soon,  
 
Ashlyn Field       Dawn Pomeroy 
Principal       Assistant Principal 
afield@klschools.org                  dpomeroy@klschools.org 
 


